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HINDALCO

To:
Director (S)
Eastern Regional Office,
Ministry of Environment and Forests,
Government of India,
A/3, Chandrasekharpur,
Bhubaneswar - 751023

Sub: Compliance Status

Dear Sir,

22 May 2013

Please refer the letter from MoEF Jl 101 1I53/2004-IA II (I) dated July 14,2005 according
clearance for expansion of our Aluminium Smelter plant at Hirakud up to 100 KTP A.

Enclosed herewith please find the compliance status to the conditions laid down by MoEF,
Government of India along with last six months data on environment quality. The soft:
copy in CD is also enclosed.

Thanking you,

Yours very truly,

Procyon Mukherjee
Head- Hirakud Complex

Encl : As above
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